
 
 
 

COVID-19 UPDATE 
 

Absolute Air Services, like many of you, had hoped that 
we would be past the COVID-19 pandemic by now. Since 
that is not the case, we wanted to update you on our 
continued and ongoing efforts to keep both you and our 
employees safe.  We continue to follow all CDC guidelines 
for mask wearing, hand washing and sanitizing, social 
distancing and ongoing cleaning of our facilities and 
vehicles.   

 

Our business office is open with limited visitor access. We 
require masks and we are taking temperatures upon 
entry. From the beginning last year, our services and 
employees were deemed as “essential” by our state 
agencies and we have continued to lobby for our 
employees to be included in the Phase 1B Vaccination 
group.  We are hopeful that vaccination can commence 
soon.   

 

In the meantime, thank you for your business, your 
patience and you following COVID-19 guidelines when 
our employees are in your home.  We do anticipate that 
we may have to reschedule your maintenance or service 
visits should we experience any COVID-19 issues and do 
so with only your safety in mind.  We thank you in 
advance if you are affected by this.  

 


